
AERA-APA-NCME Committee on Guidelines and Standards or Educational Evaluation 
 

This joint committee was established in 1975 to develop guidelines and standards for the 
conduct of educational evaluation. The group elected to expand the perspective of its 
deliberations and has invited single representatives from a number of practitioner organizations 
to join in the development of the guidelines. The organizations participating in the committee 
discussions include the American Association for School Administrators, the Association for 
Supervision and Curriculum Development, the American Federation of Teachers, the National 
Association of Elementary School Principals, the National Education Association and the 
National School Boards Association. 

The Committee, estimating a four-year effort will be needed to develop guidelines, 
developed a proposal for funding. The Lilly Foundation has made the initial award to support the 
project for the first year, which was accepted by the Council in April (see ER, June, p. 16). 
Additional funds are being sought from other agencies. 

 
 

From: 
 

American Educational Research Association, American Psychological Association, & National 
Council on Measurement in Education. (1976, July-August).  AERA-APA-NCME 
committee on guidelines and standards for educational evaluation. Educational 
Researcher, 5(7), 18. 


